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Our plan for downtown Barrie

 Approximately 250 students
e Starting September 2017

 Programs include all years of:
* Digital Photography and Imaging
 Digital Video
 Graphic Design and
* Graphic Design Production
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Actions to date

 Spring 2016: Board of Governors motion

e Summer 2016: determined needs with architects and
core staff group, engaged realtor

* Fall 2016: prepared RFP and informed faculty, staff,
students
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Expression of Interest

Georgian College, through its appointed Agents,
RE/MAX Chay Commercial, is seeking facility space
within the City of Barrie downtown core. The college
is interested in leasing space of up to 14,000 or
possibly up to 20,000 square feet. Proposals will be
accepted until 5:00 p.m. October 18, 2016. Occupancy
expectation shall be no later than August 1, 2017.

All interested party submissions are to be made through
Wayne Hay or Zach Hay of RE/MAX Chay Commercial.

Wayne Hay Zach Hay
Broker Sales Representative
wayne@waynehay.ca zach@waynehay.ca

Office: 705 -728-6900 Office: 705 -728-6900




RFP update

 Request for proposal submissions due Oct. 18
* We received an excellent response
e Site visits will be conducted

e Recommendation within 4 to 6 weeks
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